
HILLSBORO BOULEVARD IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

FROM MILITARY TRAIL TO US 1 

IN DEERFIELD BEACH 

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $9.4 million contract to General Asphalt Co. 
for improvements along Hillsboro Boulevard from Military Trail to US 1 in Deerfield Beach. Construction will 
begin January 3, 2017 and will be completed by Early 2018.  
 

Project Improvements 
 Improving the off-ramp from northbound I-95 to eastbound Hillsboro Boulevard including adding a new 

signalized intersection and adding second lane to increase capacity 
 Relocating and upgrading drainage structures 
 Upgrading crosswalk ramps to meet ADA requirements 
 Constructing new stamped asphalt crosswalks from east of Natura Boulevard to US 1 
 Upgrading existing pedestrian signals to countdown timers 
 Upgrading signalized intersections to mast arms 
 Installing new decorative lighting 
 Constructing new medians east of SE 2 Avenue 
 Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway 
 Upgrading signs and pavement markings to reflect the new roadway configuration as follows: 

Military Trail to Dixie Highway - 
 Three 11-foot lanes in each direction  
NE / SE 2 Avenue to US 1 - 
 Two 11-foot lanes in each direction 

 Adding a bike lane or sharrows in each direction as follows: 
  Military Trail to NW/SW 2 Terrace - 

 4-foot bike lane 
  NW / SW 2 Terrace to NE / SE 2 Avenue - 

 Sharrow symbols to designate that the outside travel lane will be shared with vehicles 
  NE / SE 2 Avenue to US 1 - 

 7-foot bike lane 
 

Traffic Impact 
 One lane in each direction of Hillsboro Boulevard may be closed at any time as needed. 
 Up to two lanes in each direction of Hillsboro Boulevard may be closed overnight between 7:30 p.m. and 

5:30 a.m. as needed. 
 A full closure of eastbound Hillsboro Boulevard near the CSX railroad is expected over one weekend for 

roadway reconstruction. More information about this closure and the detour that will be in place will be 
included in FDOT’s weekly traffic report. 

 A sidewalk will be maintained on at least one side of the road within the project limits. Signage will be in 
place to guide pedestrians through the work zone. 

 

Public Meeting 
December 8, 2016   |   5 p.m. to 7 p.m.   

City of Deerfield Beach City Hall Chambers  
150 NE 2nd Avenue  

Deerfield Beach, FL 33441  
 

This open house will have an informal format. No formal presentation will be made. Project plans will be on 
display and staff will be available to discuss the construction, answer questions and address individual concerns. 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or 
family status. If you need special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require 
translation services (free of charge) please contact Dayana Diaz at least seven days prior to the meeting.  
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For Additional Project Information and Updates 
Contact Ms. Dayana Diaz, Public Information Officer  
Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  
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